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Cape Town Formula E track unveiled

A few weeks ago it was announced that Formula E will be coming to South Africa in 2022. The Cape Town Formula E track
layout has now been revealed.

Towards the very end of February, the world’s only FIA-sanctioned single-seater race series will visit South Africa. It is the
first time the series will be hosted in a Southern African country. Formula E is the second FIA event to visit the Mother City
in recent times after the World Rallycross championship season finale was previously held at Killarney International
Raceway.

Continue reading the full story on Double Apex.
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